

Friday 15th July 2022

Bundaberg Trip 5th to 9th September 2022

In the last few days we have received a number of cancellations for people who have booked on this trip.

In light of the current warnings by Queensland Health and other Health Professionals that “the worst is yet to come” for the Covid-19 pandemic and Flu outbreak we have decided to cancel our planned trip to Bundaberg commencing on 5th September 2022.

I am sincerely disappointed that we have to cancel this trip but the risk of further cancellations due to our members becoming sick with these illnesses will make the trip unviable.

We have decided that we need to make this decision now rather than wait and hope that there will be no further cancellations due to illnesses.

Noel West and I will be talking to the people at Mt Gravatt Bus company regarding the return of your deposits and will advise everyone as soon as the company has finalised the return of any payments that they have already made for venues that we planned to visit.

Eddie Laycock (President, Carindale Branch NSA)

Noel West (Bus trip and Tour Cordinator, Carindale Branch NSA)